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Public Meeting to Obtain Ideas for the Design of a New WWI Memorial at Memorial Park

[Duluth, MN] - The public is invited to attend a meeting regarding the design of a new WWI Memorial at Memorial Park. This is the
first of two planned public meetings. The purpose of this meeting is to gather public opinion on the design of a new memorial that
will honor those who lost their lives in the Great War.

The public meeting will take place on:

Monday, April 16th

6:30-8:00 p.m.

Evergreen Center

5830 Grand Ave

Duluth, MN 55807

The result of this public process will be to develop a design for a new WWI memorial to replace the aged memorial currently at
Memorial Park. It is anticipated that the new memorial will be constructed in 2018 and completed prior to Veterans Day.

Please direct questions to William Roche, Parks and Recreation Manager, at 218.730.5490 or wroche@duluthmn.gov. For
additional information regarding the memorial Park WWI Memorial project, visit: http://www.duluthmn.gov/st-louis-river-
corridor/memorial-park/
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